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Year 5 & 6 Athletics

“On the 1st of February Class 5, Year 5 and 6, went to Lacon
Childe School to take part in a Sports Hall Athletic competition.
Mr Adams and the young leaders watched us and were very
helpful, so all the activities were run brilliantly. The activities

focused on jumping and throwing. We all enjoyed the end
activity when each school had a team in the relay race where

we had to run a certain number of laps. We cheered each
other on. Class 5 had a great afternoon and were grateful for

the experience.”
Harley Yarnold, Year 6

Results:
Boys:                                                        Girls:

1st Stottesdon                                          1st Clee Hill 1
2nd Clee Hill 1                                       2nd Stottesdon 
3rd Cleobury                                          3rd Clee Hill 2
4th Clee Hill 2                                        4th Cleobury

The winning Girls team will be attending the Area Competition
at Ludlow Leisure Centre on April 18th. 

Friday 9th February 2024

Class 1 - 96.25%
Class 2 - 96.67%
Class 3 - 96.67%
Class 4 - 94.84%
Class 5 - 92.35%

Aim for 100% 

attendance!

This week’s attendance...

New menu for after half term

Thank you to our SNAG (School Nutrition Action
Group) for their involvement in testing and giving
feedback to some of the new meals on the menu.
Their opinions were very positive and their feedback –
both positive and some areas to improve further -  
was shared with the catering team of the Trust. We
are now looking for some budding reporters to write
a food review for these meals for the newsletter
next half term. Please speak to Mrs Little if you are
keen to be a participate.

Book your tickets to see Year 4 and 5 pupils play in concert
at the Ludlow Assembly Rooms. Poster Below.
https://ludlowassemblyrooms.co.uk/event/youth-makes-
music/

Class 1 had great fun moving the stone to make a stone
area in their outdoor area. Thank You to Ember’s Mummy
who came with her wheelbarrow to help!
A big Thank You to Bromfield Sand and Gravel who
donated and delivered the stone for free and to Harley
and Orla’s Mum and Dad, Mr and Mrs Yarnold who
organised this for us. 

Thank you to everyone’s donations for the
cake sale on Wednesday for the Smart School
Council- we made £64! Thank you to the
action team of class 5 students who ran the
cake sale brilliantly!



Class 1
Praise Certificates: Amber, Ember, Ernie & Indiana
Writing Rocket: R-Jay
Reading Rockstar: Ella
Marvellous Mathematician: Zara-Rose
Super Scientist: Noah

Class 2
Praise Certificates: Beth, Nancy & Jed
Writing Rocket: Matilda
Reading Rockstar: Blake
Marvellous Mathematician: Jaymes
Super Scientist: Marley

Class 3
Praise Certificates: Amber & Skylar
Writing Rocket: Ivy
Reading Rockstar: Orla
Marvellous Mathematician: Oakley

Class 4
Writing Rocket: Riley H
Reading Rockstar: Teanna
Handwriting: Bobby M

Class 5
Praise Certificates: Archy M-C, Kyle, Toby & Harry
Writing Rocket: Talia
Reading Rockstar: Archie E
Marvellous Mathematician: Lacey
Super Scientist: Jack H
Handwriting: Talia
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Dates for Diary 23 - 24Dates for Diary 23 - 24



Enjoy songs from the 50’s through to the present day with 
music from shows, rock & roll, classical and a whole lot 
more!!! 

Scan here to book 
tickets securely Date - 1 March 2024 

Place - Ludlow Assembly Rooms

Doors open - 6.15pm

Performances start - 7.00pm 

Cost - £10 per adult, £5 per child 

Sponsored by Donate Now 

(under 16) 

LudlowRotaryClub.org.uk 

All monies raised will go to Rotary’s ‘End Polio Now’
initiative to rid the world of polio

found at 
. Full details can be 

www.endpolio.org

Ludlow Rotary Club Charitable Trust - Charity number: 250736 
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YOUTH MAKES MUSIC 
Join us at the Ludlow Assembly Rooms for an evening of wonderful 
music provided by the following schools and colleges: 

* 
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Helena Lane House, 20 Hamlet Lane, Ludlow SY8 2NP 

Whether you have a baby, toddler or a teenager, being a 

Every Monday from 9am—11am 

parent/carer is a huge responsibility. 

Come along and chat with our friendly Family Workers 

Supporting families with children aged 0-19 years (up to 25 years for young people with special
educational needs and disabilities) 

We aim to make it easier for you to ask for help and get support when you need it. 



You can chat, have a drink and see how we can all help you with: 

Supporting families with children aged 0-19 years (up to 25 years for young people with special
educational needs and disabilities) 

We aim to make it easier for you to ask for help and get support when you need it. 

Helena Lane House, 20 Hamlet Lane, Ludlow SY8 2NP 

9am—11am on: 

Mon 19th Feb Mon 18th March Mon 15th April 
Mon 20th May Mon 17th June Mon 15th July 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Family Life

Children’s health 
and wellbeing 

Drug and alcohol 
support 

Housing Support

Domestic abuse 
support 

Financial advice 

Home fire safety

School uniform 
support 

Help with getting 
back to work 





The workshops are delivered virtually via MS Teams or face to face at a venue in Shrewsbury 
All you need for the virtual groups is an email address and an electronic device, and we will talk you

through the rest. 
Our workshops run for 5 weeks from the start date excluding the School Holidays. 

SLEEP TIGHT WORKSHOP 

 
Starts on Friday 12th January 2024 from 09.30am to 11.30am

in Shrewsbury, venue to be confirmed. 

Starts on Friday 12th January 2024 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 
Virtually via MS Teams 

Starts on Friday 23rd February 2024 from 9.30am to 11.30am 
in Shrewsbury, venue to be confirmed. 

Starts Friday 23rd February 2024 from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 
Virtually via MS Teams 

 Would you like to know more about why sleep is important for our health and 
emotional well- being? 

o Does your child struggle with their sleep? 

Would you like to access support to help improve sleep and bedtime routines? 

o Would you like to meet other parents/carers to share and 
o discuss experiences? 

To book a place on one of our workshops or for further information on the 
workshops we run please contact the Parenting Team by: 
Emailing Parenting.team@shropshire.gov.uk 
Or call us on 01743 250950 

o

o
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